

North Beach Taxpayers Association

P. O. Box 22, Ship Bottom, NJ 08008-0022



May 8, 2023

Re: JCTA Wind Farm Survey

Dear NBTA Members,

We hope this email finds you and your family doing well and looking forward to a great summer here in beautiful North Beach.

As a member of the Joint Council of Taxpayers Associations of LBI (JCTA), we are happy to be able to share, with NBTA members, the results from the JCTA Wind Farm Survey conducted in February 2023. Being a member of the JCTA enables us to offer additional & important information directly to our members. Please note that this survey is the property of the JCTA and may not be used in any way by any other organization or individual.

To review the results, there are three different formats to choose from: 1) A recorded presentation of the survey's results; 2) A slide presentation; 3) A printed Executive Summary. Links to these formats are included below.

The Survey objectives were as follows: To better understand the attitudes of the participating taxpayer association members. This was NOT designed to be a public survey and should not be viewed as representing all of LBI. This survey is not to be used as a referendum.

The survey was conducted by 9 of the 11 taxpayer associations & was sent only by email to members of each association. There was a total of 1,343 completed surveys, out of 1,545 total responses.

We think that you will find the survey results to be very interesting & informative. If you have any questions, please contact us at nbta1954@gmail.com.

We would like to send our best wishes to all of you for a 2023 summer full of good health and enjoyment.

NBTA Trustees

Link to Recorded Presentation of the Survey Results https://bit.lv/WindSurveyNBTA

(Please note YouTube includes ads. These are beyond our control.)

Link to Copy of the Survey Results https://bit.ly/JCTAWindSurveyPDF

Executive Summary attached